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	Proposed Legislation:
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Proposed FCDEC Motion FCDECM2024-02: A MOTION authorizing the chair to enter into the 2024 - 2025 Amendment to Contract for Flood Preparedness Brochure Graphic Design and Project Management.

This motion authorizes the chair to amend the contract with Lund Faucett for the purpose of developing the 2024-2025 Be Flood Ready Brochure ("Brochure"). Under the proposed contract, the consultant will:

1.	Develop the 2024-2025 Be Flood Ready Brochure using the brochure from the prior year as the template, only updating the Chair's message, individual articles, and current flood season data; and
2.	Prepare one general audience/countywide brochure and up to 5 district specific brochures with 21 language translations.

In 2023, the District issued an RFP for the design and preparation of the Brochure and received three responses. One submission was nonresponse and another firm withdrew its submission. Lund Faucett's submission was responsive. Based on their submission and history designing prior Be Flood Ready brochures for the District, the selection committee recommended and the King County Flood Control District Executive Committee approved the contract on August 16, 2023 with FCDEC Motion FCDECM2023-03. 

This is the first proposed amendment to the approved contract with Lund Faucett. The proposed amendment to the contract is for an amount not to exceed a total of $45,000.
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